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This is a on outrageous assault on our Constitutional freedoms. The fact that it’s even 

being considered is beyond disturbing. My ancestors were persecuted Huguenots, 

Mennonites and Catholics who all came to America to escape this kind of 

Totalitarianism in Europe. I guarantee you, if passed, it will be contested in the courts 

and the streets. 


